
THE WH ITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 21, 1953 

Dear Miss Deakins: 

Through the courtesy of Colonel Schulz, 
the President has received the news­
paper article you sent to him recently. 
While we do not always acknowledge the 
clippings you send us, we are apprecia­
tive of your thoughtfulness. 

With best wishes for a Merry Christmas, 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Ann c. Whitman 
Personal Secretary 
to The President 

Miss Katrine Deakins 
Secretary to Mr. Amon Carter 
P. o. Box 1036 
Fort Worth 
Texas 


